
VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 
Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P. 

 

Circular No. VBS/CIR/2016/34                                                     Date : 15.12.2016 
 
Dear Parent(s) 
Greetings! 
As per CBSE Directives, it is mandatory for all the enrolled students of CBSE Affiliated Schools to have Aadhaar Card. Also in the Board 
Application Forms filling of Aadhaar Number has been made compulsory. Moreover, the Schools are instructed to have in their data base 
Aadhaar Number of each child on the School rolls. 
If your ward has an Adhaar Card then do send a photocopy of it. If not then you can get it made for your ward from the Camp organized in the 
School from 17.12.2016 (Saturday)) from 8.a.m. to 7.p.m. as per the given Class Schedule : 
 

CLASS  ASSIGNED DATES 
XII, XI , X 17.12.2016 – Saturday 
IX , VIII, VII 18.12.2016 – Sunday  
VI 19.12.2016 – Monday   
V 20.12.2016 – Tuesday  
IV 21.12.2016 – Wednesday 
III 22.12.2016 – Thursday  
II 23.12.2016 – Friday  
I, K.G, Nursery Pre- Nursery 24.12.2016(Sat) 

 
A student whose Aadhaar card is to be made should be accompanied preferably by either of the parent or a guardian with the authority letter 
from the parent. Documents required for getting the Aadhaar made for the child are : 
 

1.  Birth certificate  2. Aadhaar card of either of the parent. 
 

KINDLY NOTE:  
1. The camp is free of cost.  
2. Lamination is optional and chargeable as per govt. Norms. 
3. Any correction/addition required in the Aadhaar card can also be done. 
4. Children studying in grade Nursery till grade IV, must massage their hands with Olive oil 2 days prior to the arrival at the camp for better 

& clear finger print marks as a part of identification process for Aadhaar. 
5. Kindly adhere to the given dates and time schedule 
6. Also fill in the attached form and submit it the Class Teacher by 16.12.2016 
Looking forward for your on- going support as always. 
Regards 
 
 
Meenakshi Zarabi 
Principal 
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